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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Joanne Slater, Town Clerk 

FROM: Robin Newton, Wetlands Agent 

DATE: December 26, 2013 

SUBJECT: CANCELLATION of Regular Meeting of January 8, 2014 for Inland 

Wetlands Commission  
  

 

 

Please be advised that the Inland Wetland Commission Meeting scheduled for 

Wednesday, January 8, 2014 has been CANCELLED.   

 

The next Meeting for the Inland Wetlands Commission is scheduled as a Special 

Meeting to be held on Wednesday, January 8, 2014 in the Community Room at Park 

Hill.     

 

 

 

cc: Denise Menard, First Selectman 

 Inland Wetlands Commission Members 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 


